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Notice to all Accredited Autobody Shops and Accredited Glass Shops 

Industry Consultation Meeting Items Now 
Available 

Date published: November 26, 2021 

As announced on September 29, 2021, as part of establishing a consultation framework under the new 

LVAA model, MPI has fulfilled our commitment to the Manitoba automotive repair industry by 

introducing several standing committees.  

These committees have been introduced to allow for consistent engagement with the repair trade and 

its associations to seek regular input on policies and procedures through meaningful discussion. 

The information relevant to the work of the Glass Consultation, Program & Accreditation, and Technical 

and Parts Consultation committees are now available on MPI Partners. 

 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-MPI-Repair-Industry-Consultation-Committees.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/IndustryConsultation/glassconsulation.html
https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/IndustryConsultation/program.html
https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/IndustryConsultation/technicalparts.html
https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/IndustryConsultation/technicalparts.html

